
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

SOUTH FLORIDA STATE COLLEGE DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 
A special meeting of the South Florida State College District Board of Trustees is 
scheduled to be held Wednesday, October 6, 2021 at 12:00 p.m. at the SFSC 
Highlands Campus at 600 W. College Drive, Avon Park, FL  33825.  The 
purpose of the meeting is to meet with the Southern Association of Colleges and 
Schools Commission on Colleges Reaffirmation Committee.   

For additional information, interested parties may visit the college website at 
www.southflorida.edu/trustees, or contact the Office of the President, South 
Florida State College at 600 West College Drive, Avon Park, FL  33825. 
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